A Berkeley

Weathersfield Service Group
July 29, 2009

Financials
June financials are complete & have been shared with both Bob & Charlie.

Work Orders

Since June 19”‘, we have received 17 new work orders, all of which have been
assigned, with all residents contacted. In the same time period 14 previous work
orders have been closed out.

Landscaping

Valley Crest reports that the second trimming has been started.

Additionally, Adam & Peggy continue to have weekly meetings (Friday) to review
all open requests. Adam & staff follow up on all requests on each Monday.

Special Projects

Currently we are managing two special projects: (1) resealing of the Closes
(complete) & (2) new roofs for Woodbury 570-581 (work began on July 18" and
will finish in early August).
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